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Know Your Rights: Immigrants

and the Coronavirus

Neighborhood Legal Services
of Los Angeles County

Do you have questions about using public benefits during the COVID-19 outbreak?
Call NLSLA: 800-433-6251

Are you afraid of using
health care services because
of your immigration status?

• The Public Charge Test does not apply to testing,
  screening, or treatment for COVID-19 (the coronavirus).
   
• The Public Charge Test will not apply to vaccines used by
  you or your family to treat COVID-19.
   
• A child’s use of public benefits will not impact a parent’s
  public charge test. 
   
• Staying healthy and safe is important. Do not cut your or
  your family’s public benefits before speaking to an
  attorney. 

Remember:


